
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

 September 11, 2008 

 

 

Meeting brought to order by Vice President Patti Howell at 9:35 A.M. 

 

Treasurer: Caryl – Balance in bank: $1,946.30 

Hospitality: Marge – Thank you for snacks brought today. Volunteer sheet was circulated for snacks 

for October day meeting. 

Programs: Linda – Barbara Rainwater workshop is September 13. If you are attending, money must 

be paid today. September night meeting program will be challenge quilts and ice cream social. 

Newsletter: No report 

Publicity: Douglas County Library display is up. Please call Sandra Wilson if you can help take it 

down on September  30.  Red Cross quilts will be taken down on September 25. 

Telephone: No report 

Ways and Means: Dori - Still have sewing machine tickets and small items. Basket with 42 items will 

be given away at next meeting. 

Historian: Doreen – Show and Tell from day meetings are now in the album. It is on the back table 

for viewing. 

Sunshine: The father of Phyllis Smith had a stroke. No other info is available at this time. Terri Cline 

has an injured knee.  

Beekeeper: Carolyn - Next bee will be held at the home of Dina Greer.  November bee will be a road 

trip.  

Clinton Farms: Carolyn – No info has been received. Need items to sell for $10.00 or less. Also help to 

set up and take down. Call her if you can help. 

Challenge Quilts: Dori – Due September night meeting. There are still a few names left to draw.  

Community Service: Bobbie absent. We are still collecting the blocks to make the quilts for SHARE 

house. If you cannot put them together, please make the blocks and bring them to the meeting and 

someone will assemble the quilts. So far we have quilts from Diane Johnson (2), Sandra Capazzi (2), 

Rebecca Davis (1), Jessie Quick (1). We need approximately 15 quilts. See instructions on website 

under Projects. 

Librarian: Yvonne – A list of books in our library is on each table. She is open for suggestions as to 

what books you would like to see. Thanks to Yvonne there is also a new ‘thank you’ award for each 

of those who donate a book. If you have donated a book recently, please see her for your award. 

Old business: None 

New business: Patti distributed inquiry sheets to sign up for committees for 2009. It is getting very 

close.  Debbie will be handing out the same sheet at the night meeting. If you would like to serve, 

please indicate your interest  and give to Debbie or Patti. This is strictly for their use and does not 

mean you will be chosen for that committee. We also need  volunteers for a nominating committee.  

Golden Scissors: Sandra Wilson (2), Ellen Monroe, Linda Herren, Barbara Stephens, Louise Moore, 

Sandra Capazzi (2), Diane Johnson (2), Rachel 

Show and Tell: Rachel (3), Broach Winsley (2), Ellen Monroe (1), Mary Graham. 

  

Meeting adjourned for program at 10:20 A.M. 

Respectfully submitted by Jessie Quick, Day Secretary 


